

GDTTL Agenda for committee meeting Tues 31st Jan 2017

Apologies Tan and Martin.

- 1) Approval of previous Minutes and issues from AGM.

Agreed

- 2) Change of signatory

Richard and Lynne to become signatories in order to make payments. Jane no longer part of the committee. Statements to now be sent to Paul rather than Jane. All committee members were in agreement.

- 3) Turner Trophy Final - Location

Steve to confirm GRFC location Monday or Thursday. (Later agreed Thursday.)

- 4) Treasurers report

Bank charges not known but will be updated. Deposit account. £2025 Current account £1025. Remaining stable and actually made a profit from last year. Closed event has already been already paid for. Culverstone kindly gave a refund for afternoon not used at Team event.

- 5) Team event feedback.

Feedback discussed. A very positive event, well supported. Aim to return to a longer day and more opportunity for players of different rankings to play each other. Round robin style worked well.

- 6) Closed Event

Keep with online entry which worked well. . Round robin style to be used. Start with 4 tables and then reduce down if necessary. Ask for support for open event. eg To do Bacon Sarnies. It was also discussed to have a Juniors only night for finals and so adult only for the closed event, Lynne to check with Maruice. Juniors can enter as open Male/ female.

- 7) Trophies

Peter concerned about costs going up for the trophies. Possibly £500-600. Committee members agreed to keep quality of Trophies as we have the funds. Introduce an U14s Singles and Doubles event.

Maurice offers coaches award Lynne to liaise. VJ Trophy – Committee to determine who has contributed. XXXXXX was suggested by committee. TBC. Trophies to paid for in advance on ordering.

- 8) Sue – Update on Kent league

Qualified to go into Div 2. Now 3 games left Canterbury, Folkestone and Maidstone. Next Season have an extra team to enter Div 1. Sue looking for a venue for Kent league.

9) Meopham Hall will hopefully be available by March.

10) AGM.

Provisionally 7th June at Meopham new hut at 7.30 for 8pm. Ask Julie for Teas/ Coffees and Biscuits.

Peter to find out if he is free. Paul to confirm back up at Chinnery.

11) AOB

Sue has players that are interested in starting a new team, rather than sucked into current teams . Leigh suggested but it needs to be a DA postcode. Richard to ask at the church. Richard suggested also suggested St Johns, Lynne Suggested North West Kent college.

12) Next meeting – date.

7th March at Chinnery Court.

13) Reminder to ask players for rule changes. In time for 7th March.